
 

November 2018 Newsletter 

Mrs. Reichert/ Miss Murphy:  Life Skills 

Hello Lake Shore Families! 

Happy Fall to one and all! We would like to take this 

opportunity in this month of Thanksgiving to say how grateful 

we are to be able to teach our students in the Life Skills Class   

every day!  Happy Thanksgiving to all our Lake Shore Families! 

 We are in full swing of our daily routines as we have 

begun our internships on Tuesdays and Thursdays. Our 

students are doing a wonderful job as they are gaining 

valuable experience in our Community Based Instruction 

component of the Life Skills program.  

We enjoyed a fun morning at Garage Fitness last month, 

in addition to spending a beautiful afternoon at Chestnut 

Ridge Park! This month we will be going to East Aurora on 

Friday, November 16th to visit to the iconic Vidler’s Store. 

There will be more information sent home as we get closer to 

the date of our trip. 



The theme this month for our Unique Learning System 

Curriculum is Time to Travel. This theme will focus on telling 

time and managing time using real world applications. 

November Birthdays: Shane Codd   November 2nd Enjoy 

your special day Shane! 

Please take note of the important dates section this 

month, as we observe Veterans Day (we thank all who have 

served our country to help keep us safe).Thanksgiving and 

Native American Heritage Day. 

Important Dates 

*End of the First Quarter is Nov. 9th 

Mon. Nov. 12th- Veterans Day Observance-No School 

Wed. Nov. 21st-Fri. 23rd Thanksgiving Recess- No School 

Fri. Nov. 23rd- Native American Heritage Day-No School 

If you ever have any questions or concerns please call our 

classroom at 926-3799 or email me at 

mreichert@lakeshorecsd.org and I will get back to you as 

soon as possible.  Happy Thanksgiving Everyone! 

Mrs. Reichert and Miss Murphy 
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